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        NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH   

          during term break. There will be 

        packs available on the back table.
    [image: image2.jpg]



 “Whoever welcomes one of these little children in my name, welcomes me” (Mark 9:37)



Missions Report & Prayer Request





Thank you for your letters and prayers. The great news is that 2nd typhoon was diverted away from Manila. According to the news the typhoon changed course on Friday night!  Praise The Lord!  With many homes still under water, it would have compounded the disaster, and hindered the people from cleaning up their homes and salvaging what they can. Unfortunately, the far North of the country took a battering, causing considerable damage.


 


Please pray for the folks in Calamba, many homes are still flooded, among them church members. Calamba is situated beside a lake, which overflows during typhoons and floods the suburbs, towns & villages built around the shore. In 1972, the homes in this area were flooded for three months. Pastor Elisa Landasan called Terry in desperation and asked him to come and pray that the water would return to the lake. Together, with the people we prayed and asked the Lord for a miracle, within a week the waters began to recede, by the end of the second week the water had returned to the lake.


 


We are in need of another miracle! The water in the homes have become stagnant & putrid, exposing the people to the real danger of disease. The drains are blocked and the toilets no longer function properly - you get the picture! Believe, with us for a miracle, so the people can be delivered from this terrible situation and return to restore their homes to a liveable condition.


 


What a week it has been, typhoons, earthquakes & tsunamis, possibly God is letting us all know that ' He is the one who controls the nations, that power and might are in His hands, and no one can withstand Him!


 


With Love & Blessings,


Terry & Frankie Collins�











WANT A COPY OF TODAY’S MESSAGE?





Please complete a CD Order Form on the foyer table.





























Visitation Ministry


If you would like ministry for prayer and communion, or healing, before or after surgery, in the home, or any other need – please phone the office, Monday or Friday. 





            

















Sunday 11 October 2009





A very warm welcome to you all.


Please join us for a chat and refreshments 


after service today.














SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE	10:00 am


	Pastors		- Mark & Josephine Billings





  SUNDAY PRAYER SERVICE	  7:00 pm 


Prayer Leader 	- Tania Kennedy
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HOME GROUPS





Michael Carey


City New Life Church


First and third Tuesday


Next group 20th October 7.30pm





Mike & Annette Harrex


Horsehoof Station 


First and third Tuesday


Next group 20th October 7.30pm





David & Miriam Mowat


30 Bridge St, Clyde Hill


First and third Thursday


Next group 22nd October 7.30pm





Ali Cameron


482 South Road


‘The Shack Yak’


Thursdays at 7.30pm





Ray & Alison Tobin


9 Nottingham Cres, Calton Hill


Every 2nd Friday


Next group 23rd October 7.30pm





Karen Robinson & Tania Kennedy


City New Life Church


Tuesdays at 10am





�





Accommodation to Let


A room is available in a Christian girl’s flat at 85 Stonelaw Terrace, Maori Hill. If you know any one that would be interested they can reach Jared on 03 6155226 or by mobile 0272735717.


Katie Green from Celebration centre in Christchurch has a house to let at 34 Howe Street, Dunedin. 5 minute walk from campus it has 4 bedrooms, is insulated, has a heat pump and is partly furnished. Weekly rent is $100 per room. They are looking for Christian student tenants.


Contact number is 03 9812309 or 021980309 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:choccybiscotti@hotmail.com" \o "mailto:choccybiscotti@hotmail.com" �choccybiscotti@hotmail.com�.





Seekng Accommodation


Rachael Watson from Blenheim Elim Church is hoping to study Occupational Therapy in Dunedin next year and would like to board with a Christian family. Her contact number is 03 5781214 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:rach188@hotmail.com" \o "mailto:rach188@hotmail.com" �rach188@hotmail.com�


�


� �






































Contact Details





48 Stafford Street, Dunedin


Phone: 03 474 9060


Fax: 03 477 4002


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@dunedincitynewlife.org.nz" ��admin@dunedincitynewlife.org.nz�


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.dunedincitynewlife.org.nz" ��www.dunedincitynewlife.org.nz�


Office Hours Mon, Thurs-Fri 9.30am 2.30pm


Pastors


Mark and Josephine Billings


Mark’s Mobile Phone	    027 6055484


Josephine’s Mobile Phone 027 4958008


Home Phone                      453 6162


Eldership


Graeme Hastie                   021 2267594


Ian Currie                          021 0451017 


Staff


Karen Robinson		   Administrator


Tania Kennedy                  Assistant


Janis Miller                       Cleaner


Toe Pua                             Caretaker





Prayer Meetings


City Wide Prayer 


Do you have a desire to see Dunedin saved for Christ? Then join us on Tues, 13 October, 7.30pm.


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.dunedincitynewlife.org.nz/images/prayer/prayer.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Prayer Walking


Mondays 2pm Please see Warren Herbert if interested. Phone 477 8366











Upcoming Events


15 Oct (Thurs) SCKC Auction


21 Oct (Wed) Light Party Meeting


31 Oct (Sat) Light Party


8 Nov (Sun) Global Day of Prayer





























Birthday Celebrations


Barbara Cameron   23 October


Shane Vermeer      23 October


Melissa Sherlock     26 October


Anita Vermeer        27 October


Blessings to You All…


�








Light Party Dunedin


31st October 2009 4pm-7pm


Preschool – Year 8 ($2 entry fee)


A positive alternative to Halloween


Sponsored by the Combined Churches





�





Church Roster


“Discover the joy of serving God and One Another”





Task              11th October		18th October


Door/Greet   Greg & Celia		Grant & Ali


Tithes           Barbara & Mike H		Grant & Andrew P


Tea/Coffee   Alison & June B		Des & David R


Tea Towels  Alison 			David


Security        Barbara			Steve











